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Hi Jessica, just following up on the proposed bylaw and looking to get some details regarding the
application.  I am interested in understanding what type of composting is being considered by this
proposal.  Is this application for the processing of waste material from neighbouring communities or
strictly composting of material from the feed lot i.e. composting of cattle manure?  Please note that I
am not opposed to the recycling of manure through composting.  I am however opposed to the
recycling of material from other communities that contains garbage and is responsible for the strong
odor that has been smelled on my adjacent property.  Could you please confirm if you would be able
to contact me directly to ask a few questions regarding the application? Thanks Michael Amann
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